
 
  
November 17, 2023 
  
Dear Spartan family, 
  
As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude to each 
and every one of you.  
  
Thanksgiving is a time to reflect on the blessings in our lives and to appreciate the people who make a 
difference. I am grateful for the dedication and hard work of our students, who inspire us with their 
desire for knowledge and their commitment to education. You are the foundation of our university's 
success. 
  
To our faculty, I extend my deepest appreciation for your commitment to academic excellence. Your 
expertise, guidance, and mentorship help shape the minds of our students and prepare them for a 
bright future.  
  
To our dedicated staff members, I express my gratitude for your efforts in supporting and furthering our 
university's mission. Your hard work ensures our campus runs smoothly and that everyone here 
has the resources they need to thrive.  
  
I would also like to extend my thanks to the community members who have embraced our university 
and partnered with us on various initiatives, programs, and events. Your collaboration, partnership, and 
support have helped us create an environment that fosters growth and success. 
  
Thanksgiving is a time to come together, to appreciate one another, and to celebrate the bonds that 
unite us. As we gather, let us remember to express gratitude for these blessings in our lives.  
  
On behalf of the entire university, I wish you and your loved ones a joyous and peaceful Thanksgiving. 
May this holiday season bring you warmth and happiness. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Bennie L. Harris 
Chancellor 


